
Code Enforcement Report 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING June 14,2021 

Sent out numerous lawn notices Main St. Spring 
St. East Main St. 

Call from realtor for Zoning question for Property 
on East Main St. 

Signed two (2) Building permits for High St. and 
Pizza Shop. 

Received a call about open burn. 

Received a call from a potential home buyer for 
East Main St. about horses in the Village referred 
to Afton Fair Association for boarding. 

Received a call from Solar Company about the 57 
Acres on Caswell St. asked about Village Solar 
Laws. 



Checked on Main St. Hot Dog Stand for Permit. 
Also spoke to Dave Gorman from County Health 
Department. 

Spoke with Landlord about a tenant to clean up 
their dog feces. 

Went to Longhill Rd./ Pixley Dr. about a building 
being built. I contacted County. 

Received a call about a building permit for reroof. 

Received a call about a noise complaint on High 
St. Bert Adams Garbage. 

Continuing to work on Unlicensed/Unregistered 
Vehicles. 

Went to a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any problems and questions please contact me. 


